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I strongly oppose this bill. One of the glorious things about Oregon summers is 

having a few hours of sunlight after the working day, where we can take part in 

outdoor activities. This bill would rob of us hour of sun in the evening, while resulting 

in sunrises as early as 4:20 in the morning. 


